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Project Description 

 
 
The project includes renovation of the front porch area and new construction of an entryway.  
Historic features of the entryway will be maintained and improved, including re-use of door and 
adjoining windows, re-construction of “eyebrow” roof line, new window to match existing, new 
siding to match existing and improvement of entryway support columns that have been modified 
from original. 
 
1. Demolition of existing covered porch 
The existing covered porch, including concrete slab and covered entry, will be removed.  While I 
do not have photos of the original house, I believe that the current curved roof supports and 
columns are not original but may be indicative of the original.  Over time and through several 
renovations, these features have been modified and do not currently present a unified look for the 
house, particularly the curved roof supports.  The existing concrete slab is starting to crack in 
multiple locations and has considerable surface wear. 
 
2. Construction of new covered porch and entrway 
The new covered porch will include an enclosed area that does not currently exist.  A new 
concrete slab will be poured that will integrate the new columns to replicate the existing in a way 
that gives the front entryway a better look.  The new enclosed area will extend approximately 
five (5) feet towards the street.  The original front windows and historic door will be re-used and 
simply moved in their entirety five feet to the front of the entryway.  The new roofline will 
replicate the existing “eyebrow” roofline, and the eave will extend approximately two (2) feet.  A 
new window that matches the existing original windows will be installed on the north side of the 
new entryway.  Colors and materials will be similar to existing.  Existing siding is Hardiplank. 
 








